Miss Susan Taylor 243 E. 38th ST. nº 3C NEW-YORK CITY, N.Y. 10016

Dear Susan,

Thank you for your letter of 19th January which just arrived at the moment Jacqueline and I am taking off through Katmandu and other places.

I have been in Florida and Atlanta but not to New-York. We do not expect to go to New-York in the near future.

We would wait for you in September better after the 10th.

In your letter, you do not comment about the Tiger Top where we are going for the third time.

Best regards to Stephanie and Mike and for you un gran abrazo.

